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Comments: After carefully reviewing the WSR CRMP proposal this past couple of weeks I find it lacking in a few

different areas. More emphasis needs to be made on the NF MU1's triggers and thresholds on the numbers of

users and the related degradation of both the user quality and riparian environment. The impacts on wildlife is

completely missing. And, unfortunately, the overall monitoring suggested is more than lackluster.

Randy Kenyon


